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Ho YnpaB Ocepegkis i 3B’a3kosux CYM
Y Benukin bputanii
4 nuctonapa 2011

CIMPABA: e npo 30ipKy Ha nepebyaoBy caHiTapHOro Gs10Ky

Hopori Mogpyru i Opysi!

Habnwmxkaetbes pidHmus Bigkonun KparnoBa YnpaBa oronocuna 36ipky (OGKHUMK u.
18/10) Ha nepebygoBy caHiTapHOro ©OnNOKy TyaneTiB/oywiB Ans HA4YoK B
«TapaciBui» i Maemo npuMemHuin o6OB’A30K OaTu OO0 Bigoma, WO 3a LUEn 4vac BXe
3ibpaHo £42.581 (copok aBi TUcAYI N’ATCOT BicimaecAT oanH ¢yHT)!!!

Ak BCi, MabyTb, Oaumnu BigBigytoun «TapaciBky», HOBUA GROK BXe 30ydoBaHWN i
KpanoBa YnpaBa kopuctae 3 uiei Harogu, wob dopmanbHO noaskyBaTu YCim
XepTBOAABLAM Ta opraHizatopam pPisHUX iMNpe3 30praHisoBaHMX Ha MiOTPUMKY Uiel
AKLUT.

OpHak, xou ByaoBa 3aBeplUeHa, BOHA Le He BMOBHICTIO 3ansiayeHa i nuwaeTtbes e
noBakHa (piHaHCOBa nNporanuHa, Wob LinkomM NoKpuTn KowT 6yaoBU, SKU CTAHOBUTL
£66.000. 3aknMkaemMo B OCTaHHIN pa3 yCix He OnyckaTu pyk Ta YCnillHO 3aBepLUnTH
30ipKy, Wob Mn He 3anuwmnuncs y iHaHCOBOMY J0B3i.

OcTtaemochb 3 gpyxHiMm i CYMiBCbKUM NpUBITOM

YECTb YKPAIHW: FOTOB BOPOHNTW!

3a Kpanosy YnpaBy

borgaH MpuxigHni PowmaH NaHac
ronosa AinoBui cekpeTtap



Circular No 22/11

(Translation)

To
all Branches of the
Ukrainian Youth Association
in the United Kingdom
4 November 2011

ITEM: Fundraising for Girls’ Shower Block (2" update)

Dear Members

It is now almost a year since the National Committee launched the campaign to raise
funds to rebuild the Girls’ Shower/WC Block in “Tarasivka” (see Circular 18/10) and it
gives us great pleasure in announcing that through your efforts we have now raised a
total of £42,581 (forty-two thousand five hundred and eighty one pounds)!!!

As you have no doubt noticed when visiting “Tarasivka”, the new building is now
completed and the National Committee would like to take this opportunity to again
formerly thank everyone who has donated towards this campaign and particularly to
those who have helped organise various fundraising activities in support of the
campaign.

However, although the building works have been completed, it is still far from being
fully paid for, and we still have a substantial shortfall to fully cover the project’s
£66,000 cost. We would ask for one more final push to maintain the fund-raising
momentum just a little while longer in order to ensure that we do not find ourselves in
financial debt.

Many thanks



